
From: Jacki and Warwick Fletcher
To: Do-Not-Reply IPCN Submissions Mailbox
Subject: Hills of Gold Wind Farm. SSD 9679.
Date: Saturday, 13 July 2024 1:53:58 PM

Dear Commissioner,
I am in full support of the IPC,s recommendations as listed in schedule 1, subject to the
conditions in schedule 2 of the Development Consent.  
It is vital that NSW needs to start increasing the generation of electricity and for the Hills of Gold
project to proceed and be viable. Therefor the turbines be increased to 62 as recommended.

Yours faithfully
Warwick Fletcher
"Cairnie"
Walcha    2354




